| am delighted to see this initiative launched by several Rectors and Professors from the Coimbra
Group. It is very much in line with the Coimbra Group’s previous statement calling for ERC research

to be safeguarded.
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https://www.coimbra-group.eu/coimbra-group-statement-on-resignation-of-erc-president/

